

Dear BridgePrep Families,

Welcome to the 2025–2026 school year! I hope you and your family had a safe and restful summer break. It is with great pride and excitement that I welcome you back to what I know will be another successful school year filled with academic growth, meaningful learning, and shared accomplishments.

I am thrilled to share some outstanding news! BridgePrep Academy Hollywood Hills has increased a letter grade and is now proudly rated a "B" by the Florida Department of Education, and BridgePrep Academy Broward K–8 has been rated an "A." These achievements reflect the dedication of our students, the hard work of our teachers and staff, and the ongoing support of our incredible families. Together, we are creating an environment where all students can succeed.

As your principal, I am committed to building on this momentum and ensuring that every child continues to thrive academically and personally. We look forward to a year filled with innovation, collaboration, and high expectations. Let's continue working together to make this school year the best one yet.

Thank you for being a part of our BridgePrep family. I am excited to see all that we will accomplish together in 2025–2026!

With gratitude,

Dr. Yaimy Siboret Principal